
Snowmobile Safety Training Course Information 
2021-2022 Season 

 
 MnUSA receives many calls and requests at our membership booths and at the office for 
information on snowmobile safety training.  In addition, we would like to be able to include the 
information on our web site.  MnUSA prepares a schedule of the information received from the 
clubs and that is used to answer questions and provide contact information at the booths and 
from the office.   
 
 If you do not want your safety training information put on our web site or 
distributed on our written schedule, please advise us of that fact when you return the class 
information to MnUSA. 
 
 Please complete the course information set forth below for each class you are giving and 
provide it to the MnUSA office by phone, fax, email, or mail. An electronic version of this form 
can be found on MnUSA’s website at https://mnsnowmobiler.org/clubs/information  
 
 Reflective helmet decals and MnUSA magazines and information are available for 
distribution at your safety classes.  If you would like the materials, please indicate how many you 
will need for your class. 
 

County:  

City (class location):  

Contact Person(s):  

Phone Number(s):  

Club Name:  

Check one:  
Traditional Youth Class ___ 

 
Youth Online Field Day___ 

Class Dates/Month:  

 
Additional Comments -  i.e., whether discounted on-line class licenses are available to your 
students, etc.: 

 
# of reflective helmet decals requested: ___________ 
 

 
Return information to: 

MnUSA 
7040 Lakeland Ave. N. #212 
Brooklyn Park, MN 55428 

763-577-0185/ Toll free 1-866-811-SNOW 
Fax: 763-577-0186 

Email: mnusaoffice@popp.net 


